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Minnesota DNR is holding an open house on June 15th celebrating the opening of the Sagamore Unit at 

the Cuyuna Country State Recreation Area. The Sagamore Unit features 15.1 miles of mountain bike 

trails including 7.4 miles of adaptive trails for hand-bike and other assistive bikes and a 1.4 mile 

accessible walking trail. From mining, to biking to economic development.   Crosby, Ironton, Deerwood 

area continues to move forward with the opening of a new expanded Super One grocery/ liquor store 

and main street is bustling with new businesses.  The MVP mission is being demonstrated on the 

Cuyuna. 

  

In addition, we have compiled a report of documents from the May 2022 issue of Mining and 

Engineering to highlight the Annual Review of 20221 mining to point out the U.S. Net Import Reliance to 

share with local entities the importance of mining and critical need to follow the facts in regard to 

appropriate mining in MN. 

 


